## 7/12/2019

RECEIVED

JUL 2019

AT OFFICE OF SUPT.

DIST. 161

LE 0E 67 87 LT 94 54

Hello Barb Rains and Summit Hill 161 Board,

I have worked either subbing or as a full time employee with the Summit Hill 161 district for 8 years. I have enjoyed working with the staff and students and always considered it a blessing to have an opportunity here at my children's schools. I have been offered a position that I feel is a better fit for me and my family at this time. Because I will miss the students and staff at Rogus school and in the district, I regret to inform you that I am resigning from my paraprofessional position in Summit Hill District 161. Thank you for the many years of having a place on our district's team. I am forever grateful for the time I have had here.

Thank you,

Michele Vetter